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However, due to the severe employment situation, more and more
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practice materials.
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smoothly.
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NEW QUESTION: 1Refer to Scenario 6.The customer needs to add
another 2 TB of database data into the replicated environment.
The disaster recovery Data Domain system is expandable but the
HQ Data Domain system is full.Which replication solution
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supports the new capacity requirement at the least cost?A. Add
an additional DD system to both sites and integrate with the HQ
Avamar systemB. Add an additional DD server to the Avamar/DD
system at the HQ siteC. No change in DD capacity is needed at
the HQ siteD. Add an additional Avamar server to both sites and
integrate with the HQ DD systemAnswer: B

NEW QUESTION: 2You have several devices enrolled in Microsoft
Intune.You have a Microsoft Azure Active Directory (Azure AD)
tenant that includes the users shown in the following table.The
device type restrictions in Intune are configured as shown in
the following table.You add User3 as a device enrollment
manager in Intune.For each of the following statements, select
Yes if the statement is true. Otherwise, select No.NOTE: Each
correct selection is worth one point.Answer: Explanation:
Explanation:Box 1:No. User1 is in Group1. The two device type
policies that apply to Group1 are Policy3 and the Default (All
Users) policy. However, Policy3 has a higher priority than the
default policy so Policy3 is the only effective policy. Policy3
allows the enrolment of Android and iOS devices only, not
Windows.Box 2:No. User2 is in Group1 and Group2. The device
type policies that apply to Group1 and Group2 are Policy2,
Policy3 and the Default (All Users) policy. However, Policy2
has a higher priority than Policy 3 and the default policy so
Policy2 is the only effective policy. Policy2 allows the
enrolment of Windows devices only, not Android.Box 3:Yes. User3
is a device enrollment manager. Device restrictions to not
apply to a device enrollment manager.Reference:
https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/intune/enrollment/enrollment-r
estrictions-set

NEW QUESTION: 3Ethernet supports broadcast. Once a network loop
occurs, this simple broadcast mechanism will cause catastrophic
consequences. Which of the following symptoms may be caused by
a loop? (Multiple Choice)A. Users cannot log in to the device
remotely.B. The display interface command output shows a large
number of broadcast packets received on an interface.C. The CPU
usage exceeds 70%.D. A lot of ICMP packets are lost in ping
tests.Answer: A,B,C,D
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